
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

Khan Academy Team  

[Khan Academy's Address]  

Dear Khan Academy Team, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on 

the recent initiatives launched by Khan Academy.  

Firstly, I would like to commend the team for [specific initiative or 

feature]. This has significantly impacted [describe how it has impacted 

you or your community].  

Additionally, I would suggest considering [specific suggestion or 

improvement]. This could enhance [explain how this suggestion could 

improve the initiative]. 

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to provide quality educational 

resources. I look forward to seeing how these initiatives continue to 

evolve. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Affiliation, if applicable]  

[Your Contact Information] 


